2010 Mothers Day Diamond Giveaway
HOUSTON, Texas, April 28 (SEND2PRESS NEWSWIRE) — Selecting a Mother’s Day
gift can be a very tough job as it is not always easy to find a gift that is
special and unique, and really conveys the depth of your appreciation for
that special Mother in your life. But why buy something when you can win it
from Whiteflash.com and Stylit.TV for free? Win big for the very special mama
in your life.
We are celebrating Mother’s Day 2010 by giving away a $1700 diamond pendant
set with a .533 carat Whiteflash A Cut Above® Diamond to one lucky winner. So
be sure to enter to give this to the special mom in your life.
Like family, a diamond is forever, and online boutique Whiteflash.com offers
a specialized round brilliant that’s perfect for Mother’s Day. “Hearts &
Arrows” diamonds are cut so precisely that facet reflections overlap;
creating distinct heart and arrow patterns when seen through a special
viewer. Whiteflash’s signature line is “A Cut Above;” an elite brand of
conflict-free diamonds that has been called the worlds most visually
balanced.
Like what you see? Enter to win your Mother’s Day Diamond Pendant today at
www.stylit.tv.
About Whiteflash:
Whiteflash.com is the first company in the U.S. to offer an exclusive brand
of Hearts & Arrows diamond and bring the sheer beauty of “super ideal cut” to
the Internet. Whiteflash A Cut Above® Diamonds are unmatched in their
brilliance, fire and sparkle and remains the only Hearts & Arrows diamond
sold online with advertised standards and a “true patterning” guarantee.
Hailed as “Lord of the Rings On Line” by Kiplinger’s Magazine, Whiteflash
also offers original, handcrafted platinum and gold settings, diamond
engagement rings and wedding bands, custom designs and specialty jewelry. For
more information, log on to www.Whiteflash.com or call 877.612.6770.
About Stylit.TV:
Stylit.TV is a new Social Entertainment Network for women, combining Web
video shows, e-commerce, and social gaming. The shows focus on Fashion,
Beauty, Home, Technology, and Celebrities. GIFT BAG ROBIN HOOD, which began
airing in 2009, is the first game show. It takes users inside the exclusive
world of celebrity style and red carpet event gift bags, and gives everyone a
chance to win. Stylit.TV was launched in 2009 by entrepreneur and producer
Ken Feldman and commercial and film director Anthony Dalesandro.
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